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Chelsea Chats 

Finals have been taken and diplomas have 

been handed out; the spring semester at     

Messenger College has come to completion.  

It is a joy to learn from such knowledgeable 

faculty about subjects that I’m confident will 

enhance my life and ministry on the mission 

field.  Getting this time to grow in wisdom, 

along side some amazing students, is a     

blessing and I thank God for this opportunity 

to be here during this season.  Though we all 

come from different places and have different 

backgrounds we come together with one   

purpose; to advance the Kingdom of God.   

MC FAMILY 

I have had the opportunity for the past few 

months to lead a Community Outreach Life 

Group at New Life Family Church. The group 

met once a week to plan ministry opportunities 

in our local community. One of our outreaches 

consisted of passing out sack lunches and   

blankets to the homeless neighborhood in Fort 

Worth, Texas.  For some it was their first time 

serving and to be able to experience that with 

them was a  delight. 

 

The Life Group also hosted an Easter Bash at 

our church on Easter weekend.  It was a grand 

time filled with bounce houses, egg hunts, and 

even real live bunnies!   

KNOW. GROW. DO.  

God Bless,  Chelsea Terry  

Account #5605 

(My good friend, Olivia Carter,  
graduated with her Bachelor’s in Biblical Studies!) 

(Serving the 

 Homeless On Lancaster Ave). 

(Life Group Ladies!) 

We are in full swing here at PCG Headquarters preparing for General Convention in          

Valencia, California at Higher Vision Church. I am extremely excited about this special 

event.. It’s going to be a great time fellowshipping with one another! I hope to see you all 

there!  

Thank you for all of your support that enhances the Kingdom our Lord.  

SUMMER TIME FUN  


